
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

As we are unable to hold a Christmas Fair this year we have been thinking of other ways for our 

children to enjoy the festive season and socialise with their friends. Children will be able to wear a 

Christmas jumper on the day of their movie night. 

 

Therefore, we have decided to hold a Christmas Movie Night.  These will take place across three 

evenings, one for each year group, to adhere to social distancing bubbles.  

 

Reception - Tuesday 1st December 2020, 3.30 - 5.15pm 

Year 1 - Wednesday 2nd December 2020, 3.30 - 5.15pm 

Year 2 - Thursday 3rd December 2020, 3.30 - 5.15pm 

 

Children will go straight from their classrooms at the end of the day and will be collected on the 

playground, following the social distancing collections, as per the end of the school day.  

 

The films have yet to be decided, but will be either a U or PG rating. Children will vote for the film 

that they would like to see and we will release the winning titles nearer the time 

 

The cost of a ticket is £2.00 to cover the cost of snacks and a drink.  

 

If you would like a ticket, please complete the attached form and complete payment via ParentPay, 

by November 21st 2020.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Doherty 

Reception Teacher, Arts and Curriculum Lead and Forest School Lead 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

ALVASTON INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Elvaston Lane, Alvaston, Derby, DE24 0PU 

      Telephone/fax:  (01332) 571 704 

      Email: actinghead@alvastoni.derby.sch.uk 

      Acting Headteacher: Miss Allen 

 

October 2020           

 

Child’s name: _________________________________________ 

 

Class: _______________________________________________ 

 

Would love to attend the Christmas Movie Night and will be 

collected, by an adult, at 5.15pm.  


